
We have many great items to choose from this year and all these items are 
available for purchase on our spirit wear website! 

Follow these 3 easy steps to purchase…

1. Scan the QR code or go online to https://d54armstrong.itemorder.com/ 

2. Choose your items and add them to your cart 

3. Securely checkout with your credit card 

Welcome to Armstrong!
We are so excited to start this new school year and We have ALL NEW SPIRIT 

WEAR and can’t wait to see you wear it to events and around town!


